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UoH and BSNL enter into an MoU  to offer an on-line Post Graduate 

Diploma in Telecom Technology and Management 

University of Hyderabad (UoH) and BSNL have entered into an MoU to offer an on-line Post Graduate 

Diploma in Telecom Technology and Management. The MoU was signed today (4 th October 2013) at 

UoH by Prof. B Raja Shekhar, Registrar, UoH and Mr. H C Pant, Company Secretary, BSNL, New 

Delhi. The MoU was signed in the presence of Prof. E Haribabu, Pro Vice-Chancellor, UoH, Dr. S. 

Jeelani, Director, Centre for Distance and Virtual Learning, UoH, Mr. N Kalyan Sagar, CGM, NATFM, 

BSNL, Hyd; Mr. Rajeev Singh, GM(CA), BSNL, New Delhi; Mr. Ajay Kumar Agarwal, DGM, NATFM and 

Mr. Meherbaba, DGM, RTTC, Hyderabad. 

 
The program aspires to converge academia and industry in the larger interest of telecom and IT 

sectors and is also a sterling example of public-public partnership in wider national interest. While on 

the one hand the telecom sector is on the path of exponential growth, there is on the other hand an 

acute shortage of skilled professionals equipped with both managerial acumen and technical know-

how.  According to analysts, telecom sector in India is poised to generate (direct & indirect) 

employment opportunities for about 8 to 10 million professionals in the coming years. 

The program includes four weeks on campus training which comprises of class room coaching, lab 

sessions and field visits. 

NATFM, an apex level management institute of BSNL will be the nodal interface with University 

of Hyderabad for co-ordination, delivery and all such related activities. 

The PGDTM program offered through distance and virtual mode is unique in three important ways: 

(a) It is strong in Industry orientation, 

(b) It is an interdisciplinary mix of management and technology 

(c) It enables organizations to achieve technical, operational and managerial excellence. 

This program is open for engineering graduates in ECE/ETC/ICT branches and post graduates in 

electronics /IT/computer technology.  Final year students whose results are awaited may also apply 

but their admission will be subject to passing the examination. 

For further details about the PGDTM please contact on all working days between 10.00 a.m. and 05.30 

p.m. (040-23000241 & 040-23006553) 

visit www.natfm.bsnl.co.in 
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